
A Message from the School Principal

Dear Parents, Students, and Faculty Members,
Welcome to a New School Year! 

We are excited and ready to provide an exceptional academic year 2023-2024! 
Our start was smooth, strong, and successful due to the support and flexibility of our
parents, the gracefulness and respect of our students toward the school routines and
norms, and the safe learning community created by our hard-working faculty members.                                     

A Grand Start, Ngians!
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Honors & High Honors
Recognition

KG1 & KG2 @ 1:00 PM 
Grades 1, 2 ,3, 4 & 5 @ 1:15 PM 
MS/HS @ 1:25 PM

 K – Gr.12 students will be dismissed early on Thursday, October
19th during the following times:

Buses will be dismissed @ 1:30 PM.

Upcoming Holiday

PD for Faculty: Professional Learning Community (PLC)

1.  Step Up

It is time to share some breaking news!

 We are excited to announce the start of a new ‘STEP-UP’ round on
October 23rd.

‘STEP-UP’ is an after-school program that offers English, Arabic &
Math support for Grades 2 - 8. It takes place on Mondays and
Wednesdays from 3:00 to 4:45 P.M.
All NG students from Grades 2 - 8 are welcome to join ‘STEP-UP’ to
enhance their academic skills by NG's experienced teachers.

We will be sending a detailed email soon, so stay tuned. We are
looking forward to a new rewarding academic experience this year!
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Thursday, October 5th 
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Senior Class of 2023 - 2024

NG Support
If you have any concerns or queries, we, as NG faculty, are always
here to listen, support, and help. Please scan the QR code for NG’s
communication guide that was developed to ensure effective
channels of communication all year round.
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Yours in Education,
Mrs. Nairy Simon

M. Ed, University of London 
School Principal

Email: n.george@ng.edu.eg 
Mobile: 01011225305
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2. French DELF Program

DELF is the official French-language diploma awarded by the French
Ministry of National Education. It is recognized around the world and is
valid for life. New Generation International Schools would like to grant
students, who are enrolled in the French classes (Grades 3 to 12), the
opportunity to participate in an International French Language
Assessment. This assessment will give students the chance to receive a
certification for their competency in the French language.
We will be sending a detailed email soon. 

Al Mawlid Al Nabbawi
Al Sharif

Surala Certified
Ms. Farah Ashraf

HS Internship 
Completion Assembly

3. NG Academy

We would like to invite your children to join our NG Academy for the
Academic Year 2023-24. We have a variety of enjoyable activities such as
sports, music, Art, etc...These activities and programs are Educational,
Social, and Physical. 
For registration during the month of October, please visit our Finance
Department. If you have any questions, kindly contact us on 01002776709.


